
Time Machine 
 

Dear Parents, 
 
We are pleased to announce an upcoming event: the Time Machine! 
Throughout the year, your 6th grade student has been studying 
and exploring ancient civilizations and world history. In order to 
provide a sense of accomplishment and to be able to showcase 
all of their hard work, 6th grade students will participate in the 
Time Machine. 
 
Your student will be provided with a civilization and will have the 
opportunity to research a specific historical figure related to the 
time period. Students are then required to answer eight 
questions, create a short group skit, costume, and work in a 
small group to construct a small set. On May 24th students will 
present their historical figure to the school. Due dates and 
expectations can be found within this packet. 
 
As a 6th grade team we are excited to see your student’s 
creativity as well as their understanding of ancient civilizations. 
We hope to reinforce research and writing skills, as well as 
creativity, teamwork, speaking and listening skills. We appreciate 
your willingness to support your student in this production and 
look forward to seeing their great accomplishments! 
 
Sincerely, 
 
The 6th Grade Team 
 
Mr. Cook 
Mrs. Hill 
Mrs. Naegle 
Mrs. O’Dell 


